

June 1, 2021

Michael Cox **Director, Department of Public Works** City of Cleveland 601 Lakeside Avenue Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Dear Director Cox,

First off, I would like to thank you for our long-standing wonderful relationship. You have always been a terrific partner in our efforts to consistently position Cleveland as one of the best cities in U.S. for the hosting major events.

As per your request, this letter illustrates my support of Ordinance 287-2021, and offer anything we can to help. We have such positive momentum, and we are happy for any changes or additions that best allows us to continue our partnership and keep our city advancing.

As always, please reach out if you need anything else.

CEO

Best,